
Technical Review Committee (TRC) 

The Technical Review Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 7, 
2016 has been CANCELLED. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held ON 
Wednesday, December 14, 2016, in Conference Room A1-411, Building "A" of 
the County Administration Building, 1801 27th Street, Vero Beach if there are items 
requiring TRC review. 


